
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility and we all need to work together to 

overcome barriers and share good practice to make Salford a safer place for 

children and young people. 

If you are a practitioner or front-line manager working with children, young 

people and families in Salford you are invited to attend the SSCP Practitioner 

Forum 

Thriving Families and Neglect 
 

In Salford, we believe that in order to tackle neglect, we need to change our 

language and strengthen our approach in the way we work with children and 

parents who may be unable to meet their children’s needs for some, or all the 

time.  We want to focus as much on helping families to thrive and in turn 

reduce the prevalence of childhood neglect. 

To support practitioners and families we have developed the Thriving Families 

and Neglect tool and Views and Voice Resources to help capture the lived 

experience of children and improve the quality of their lives including 

transitions into adulthood. 

Help us further understand and shape how we can reduce the prevalence and 

impact of neglect on the lives of children in Salford. 

• Here and contribute to the latest local evidence about neglect 

• Be familiar with the Thriving Families and Neglect Strategy that ensures 

clarity and rigour in our place to tackle neglect and help families thrive in 

Salford 

SSCP Practitioner Forum 

Ensuring the voice of practitioners helps drive the work of the Salford Safeguarding 

Children Partnership. 

For more information visit: 

https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/professionals/practitioner-forum/ 

https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/professionals/views-and-voice/
https://safeguardingchildren.salford.gov.uk/professionals/practitioner-forum/


• Have the opportunity to feedback on the Thriving Families and Neglect 

tool, Capacity to Change tool and Views and Voice Resources that have 

been developed and explore how we can further improve our practice 

and services 

The Practitioner Forum is split into 3 identical sessions. 
 

Date Time 
Tuesday 8th September 2020 9.30am – 12 noon 

 
Tuesday 22nd September 2020 
 

9.30am – 12 noon 

Friday 2nd October 2020 1pm – 3.30pm 
 

 

To book a place please contact Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk  

When booking please ensure you provide the following information: 

• Preferred f date 

• Name of delegate 

• Delegate’s job title 

• Agency  

• Team based with 

• Full address where based with contact telephone number and email 
address 

• Name of delegate’s manager 
 
The forums will be held via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an email with 
a link to the online session. 
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